
Members in Good Standing 2021/22 

The Olive Oil Commission of California has issued its list of Members in Good Standing for the 

2021/22 California olive oil harvest and milling season and is pleased to report that all 

companies who produce 5,000 gallons of olive oil per year or more have achieved the 

“Member in Good Standing” status. This list can be used as a guide to help customers 

purchase olive oil with confidence. 

To be recognized as a Member in Good Standing, companies must meet the following 

requirements: 

● Participation in the mandatory government sampling and testing program.

● Labels used on products have been verified as accurate through independent chemical

and sensory laboratory analysis.

● Assessments for participation in the program have been paid in full.

The program is designed to ensure California olive oil is correctly labeled with respect to quality. 

Members in Good Standing are allowed to use the OOCC logo on their bottle indicating they are 

in compliance with the OOCC’s testing program. Each year this list is made public to provide 

buyers with a guide to purchasing quality California olive oil. 

The program is open to smaller producers who wish to participate in sampling and testing on a 

voluntary basis. The names of both mandatory and voluntary members who meet all 

requirements of the OOCC program are published each year. 

Olive oil sourced from outside of California by the brands on this list is not subject to the 

mandatory testing and sampling program of the OOCC. 

The OOCC Members in Good Standing list for the 2021/22 season are as follows: 

Members in Good Standing 

California Olive Ranch 

Corto Olive Co. 

Boundary Bend USA / Cobram Estate 

The Mill at Kings River, LLC 

Nick Sciabica & Sons 

Bariani Olive Oil 

Organic Roots Olive Oil 

Seka Hills Olive Mill 

La Panza Ranch 

McEvoy of Marin LLC 

Enzo Olive Oil 

Sunset/Sunrise Olive Oil 

The Olive Press 



Voluntary 

Il Forello 

Ciarlo Fruit and Nut 

43 Ranch Olive Oil 

A printable list of the OOCC’s Members in Good Standing list is available here. 

http://www.oliveoilcommission.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Members-in-Good-Standing_21.pdf

